
Mark Connors 

From: Woollard, Jayne [jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]

Sent: 20 December 2012 14:42

To: Mark Connors

Cc: Anthony Ritch; David Archbold; Russell Richardson; Glen Daykin

Subject: Re: LIME Notification - Application for Introduction of New Service

Attachments: 12_12_20_ICTA_interrogatories_New Service (REDACTED).pdf

2013/05/30

Dear Mr. Connors, 
 
Thank you for your email today with regards to LIME's new proposed service and our sincere apologies 
for the delay in responding to you on this matter.   
 
Further to the letter from the ICTA on the 11th December please find attached LIME's redacted version 
of that letter which indicates the portions of the Authority's questions that LIME considers 
confidential.  All confidential information in the letter is replaced by"###".  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
On 20 December 2012 06:39, Mark Connors <mark.connors@icta.ky> wrote: 
Hi Tony 
  
In the Authority's 11 December 2012 letter regarding LIME's proposed new service, LIME 
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was given an opportunity to provide a redacted version of that letter by 18 December 2012 
redacting the portions of the Authority's questions that it considers confidential. 
  
I have not received any response to that redaction request.   
  
If LIME has previously sent its response please resend to my email ID, or if LIME does not 
intend to file a redacted version please confirm that LIME does not consider any of the 
contents of the Authority's letter to be confidential. 
  
Thanks 
  
....mark 
  
(345) 746-9620 
 

From: Mark Connors  
Sent: 11 December 2012 09:41 
To: 'Anthony Ritch' 
Cc: 'Woollard, Jayne'; David Archbold; Russell Richardson; Glen Daykin 
Subject: RE: LIME Notification - Application for Introduction of New Service 
 
Tony 
  
Please see the attached for interrogatories concerning the service filing. 
  
I'm providing it in MS Word format to make it easier to cut and paste the questions into a 
response document. 
  
  
....mark 
  
Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284 
  
 

From: Woollard, Jayne [mailto:jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]  
Sent: 22 November 2012 13:38 
To: David Archbold; Russell Richardson; Mark Connors; Glen Daykin; Anthony Ritch 
Subject: LIME Notification - Application for Introduction of New Service 
 
Good Afternoon,  

  

Please find attached Confidential and Redacted documents pertaining to the above subject matter. A signed 
original letter will be delivered to ICTA offices.  

2013/05/30



  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

  

Kindest Regards, 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Attention: 
This e-mail message has been scanned for viruses and content. The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may also be 
subject to legal privilege. It is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. If you are not named above as a recipient, you must not read, 
copy, disclose, forward or otherwise use the information contained in this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender (whose contact details are above) immediately by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments without retaining any 
copies. 
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